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30th April 2021 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

Due to Covid restrictions, Year 4 are not able to go on a residential trip this year as we normally would.  

Whilst this is definitely a shame, we are determined that the children should get an opportunity to do some 

fun, team-building activities similar to those they might have done had we been able to go away! 

Therefore, the week commencing 17th May 2021 will be a special week in Year 4!  We are planning some fun 

outdoor activities and some exciting art opportunities too.  We are certain the children will have a great 

time.  

As part of this, we require some ‘scrap’ building materials such as plastic guttering or pipes, plastic boxes, 

plant pots or buckets, small pieces of wood or logs and anything else you 

may have at home that we could use to build a ‘ball run bonanza’ (see 

picture).  

If you do have anything that may be of use to us going spare, please 

either send it in with your child (if okay to do so!) or bring it to the office. 

We would be incredibly grateful and know it would make the activities 

so much fun for the children! 

We would like the children to wear their PE kit and trainers during the week as there could be occasions we 

get a little muddy or wet! 

As always, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in contact and a big thank you for 

everything you do. 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Guy-Ragan 

Head of Year 4 
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